
 
 
 
January 26, 2004 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Standards Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
RE:   Application for FCC ID:  N7NVOQA11 

 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
Sierra Wireless, Inc. is submitting an application for FCC certification to our professional 
phone, model Voq A11 (FCC ID: N7NVOQA11).  We declare that the Part 22/24 radio 
module used in this application is identical to the module certified under FCC ID: 
QIPMC46 per the definition in Section 2.908 of FCC rules. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information regarding this 
application. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ying Wang 
Senior RF Engineer 


